
23 December 2020

I would like to take this opportunity to wish you all the 
Seasons Greetings and to hope that you also have a safe, happy 
& successful 2021.

I  have been maintaining contact with the Hotel Group (Their 
Vouk Suites are still open) regarding the repayment. They have 
reaffirmed their agreement to repay the Congress payments, 
but due to cashflow and continued restrictions on international 
travel have yet to commence repayment. They hope that the 
position will improve in the first & second quarters of 2021.

As soon as we start to receive funds we will return the Entry 
Fees of those who have made the request. All the possibilities 
previously agreed with the Hotel Group are still available.

We are still totally committed to running the Congress, but it 
looking to be March or later next year.

If any Team Captains that have not yet replied could let us have 
answers to some questions, using the Form we have created on 
the website. Please remember that we can only refund money 
to the person who made the original payment.

Please feel free to Contact me, if I can be further 
assistance.

Richard JN Brewer 

President - Penang Contract Bridge 
Society
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